
2009 Ideas Competition Winners Announced For 
Community Waterside Facilities East End, Portland, Maine

Ideas Competition entries were on display and awards were presented at AIA Maine’s 
December annual meeting held at Portland City Hall. Carol De Tine, AIA, coordinated 
this first time competition, which promises to be a biennial event. Serving as jurors 
were Rob Whitten, AIA, John Gordon, AIA and Joe Hemes, AIA, and their criteria—Vi-
sion, Sustainability and Affordability. There were eight entries.

Award for Excellence

Design Submission by Kevin Moquin, AIA, and Landscape Architect Tony Cowles.

Honorable Mention

Design Submission by Architect Patric Santerre, Arcadia Designworks in collaboration 
with Landscape Architectural firm Richardson & Associates.

Although the city of Portland does not have funds for the East End improvement, 
local groups such as the Friends of the Eastern Promenade hope to fundraise and ap-
ply for grant money. Tom Civiello, Portland’s manager of parks and open space was 
pleased with the design competition and noted “we can get some good ideas and 
eventually incorporate them to make the area a much more inviting site.”    

AIA Maine 

Welcomes...

Bill Beutel, AIA
Waterville
(Reinstatemet)

David Johnson, AIA
Skaala
Camden

Brian Scheuzger, AIA
SMRT, Inc.
Portland

Sheri Shaw, AIA
Architectural Solutions
Falmouth
(Reinstatement)

Melanie Smith, AIA
Brunswick
(Georgia AIA Transfer)

Andrew Tyner, Associate AIA
SMRT, Inc.
Portland

The award-winning design by architect Kevin Moquin, AIA, and landscape architect Tony Cowles creates terraces from the beach and a 
glass community room. 


